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16 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour  
 
NOTICE: UPCOMING SIGNAL REDUCTION TO O2 AND THREE MOBILE NETWORKS 
 
I’m writing to make you aware of the possibility in reduced O2 and Three mobile signals for local users whilst 
we carry out essential maintenance work on sections of our infrastructure pylon refurbishment project.  
 
The potential mobile signal reductions will be when we need to switch off the telecoms masts on a pylon 
tower just north of Culham Jet Science Park (OX14 3DB).  This is to provide safe climbing and working 
access on the pylon tower for our engineers during these works. 
  
We’ve consulted with both network operators. It’s thought O2 and Three users of 4G, broadband routers and 
mobile routers within a three-mile radius may be affected between 7.30am and 6pm on the following dates: 
 
Monday 4 April to Friday 29 April 2022 
Sunday 8 May to Thursday 23 June 2022   
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
National Grid’s investment in this overhead power line project will ensure the future integrity and security of 
our network. Please be assured your electricity supply won’t be affected by these works. 
 
If you have any queries, please call our community relations team on 0800 073 1047. They’re available daily 
from 7am-7pm. Alternatively, you can email nationalgridteam@jbp.co.uk.  
 
You can also find out more information at https://www.nationalgrid.com/uk/electricity-transmission/network-
and-infrastructure/cowley-culham-jet-didcot.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 Simon Chandler  
Project Manager  
National Grid 


